
   KWALIKUM CHRONICLES 
               #3 FEBRUARY, 2025 

We would like to acknowledge that Kwalikum Secondary School resides on Coast Salish Territory and 
within the shared territory of the Snaw’naw’as and Qualicum First Nations. 

              

MESSAGE FROM THE ADMIN TEAM 
Welcome to the end of February. We are one month into the new semester and have already experienced all 
the weather and geological events that beautiful Vancouver Island has to offer. From snowstorms to gale force 
winds and even an earthquake, February was quite a month.  

As we head into March we would like to congratulate 
our basketball teams on a great season; you 
represented our school well! Great job! We would like 
to acknowledge our leadership group for organizing 
school spirit events around Valentine’s Day and Pink 
Shirt Day.  

We would also like to share some of the great work that 
our teaching staff are doing through their collaboration 
groups. One collaboration group has identified harmful 
language used in our school and is working with 
students and staff alike on educating and addressing 
these terms and their effects on targeted groups or individuals in a positive way.  

This week, we have our course selection assemblies and are very excited about some of the new offerings for 
students to choose from for next year. We have also updated our course guide LINK HERE with comprehensive 
descriptions of all of our courses and where they fit within the larger picture of graduation. For more 
information on some of the new offerings, please check our daily announcements for the recent slides. 
Students will begin course selection the week of March 3rd and we encourage everyone to look at the course 
planning sheets available within our course guide. 

We look forward to continuing the great work together as we head into the Spring season. As always, please 
reach out with any questions or concerns you might have.  

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
MARCH 

3rd- 10th   Course Selection 
3rd & 4th   Find Your Fit Tour, MPR 
7th    District Pro-D (No School) 
10th    Island Health Make-Up Immunizations (Grade 9) 
11th    Island Health Catch-Up Immunizations (Grade 10) 
11th    Course Selection Make-Up Day 
12th    Parent/Caregiver Teacher Conferences, 5:30pm-8:00pm 
13th    Parent/Caregiver Teacher Conferences, 3:30pm-6:00pm 

https://www.sd69.bc.ca/school/KSS/programs/coursel/Pages/default.aspx#/=


17th- 28th   Spring Break Vacation Period 
31st    School Re-Opens 
 

WEDNESDAY SCHEDULE 

Wednesday, March 5th  Day 1 (ABCD) 

Wednesday, March 12th  Day 2 (BADC) 

 

Wednesday, April 2nd   Day 1 (ABCD) 

Wednesday, April 9th   Day 2 (BADC) 

Wednesday, April 16th  Day 1 (ABCD) 

Wednesday, April 23 Day 2 (BADC) 

Wednesday, April 30th  Day 1 (ABCD) 

 

 

KONDOR KITCHEN NEWS 
The Kondor Kitchen is putting together a “Kondor Kitchen Recipe Collection”! 

Do you have a favourite family recipe that you would like to share with us? 

The Kondor Community Cookbook is in the works.  From appetizers to desserts, to your favourite canning 
recipes and cultural foods . . . even foraged food recipes.  You got it, and we want it!  Please fill out the google 
form BEFORE March 30.   

**ARTIST ALERT** Accepting drawings for the cover, food categories and any food related items that you 
think should be included in our cookbook!  Drop off in the Kondor Kitchen. Win a meal card, through a random 
draw, for your art submissions. 

 

 

SPRING TEACHER/CAREGIVER/PARENT CONFERENCES 
Bookings will open up on March 3rd and end on March 11th. Appointments do book up quickly so mark this on 
your calendars! See our website or click here to schedule. 

 

 

 

https://kss.schoolappointments.com/


 

NURSES AT THE SCHOOL 
Drop-In Vaccine Clinics, Tuesdays (March 4th and 11th) - Public Health Nurses will be offering Drop-In Vaccine 
Catch-Up Clinics to students Gr. 9-12 who wish to discuss or receive any routine vaccinations they may have 
missed at the regular school-based clinics this year. Opportunities for vaccine catch-up are also available by 
appointment through your local health unit. Please feel free to contact Oceanside Public Health Services at 
250-947-8242 if you have any questions regarding your child’s vaccine status/schedule or wish to book an 
appointment.   

 

GRADUATION INFORMATION 
All parents/caregivers with a student graduating in 2025 are invited to send emails to 
kssparentgrad@gmail.com and follow the KSS Prom Facebook Group at KSS Prom 
Facebook Page or the Grad Parent Instagram at Kwalikum Secondary School Grad 
Parents. Help spread the word!  

Prom is being held on June 7th, 2025 at Cuckoo Trattoria and Pizzeria. 

Commencement is being held on June 26th at KSS. 

Grad Fees are now posted in School Cash Online. If you have not received a notification, please sign into your 
account here. Grad Fees are as follows:  

Commencement - $60 

Prom -$150 

Guest Fee - TBD 

 

VOLUNTEERING AT THE SCHOOL  

If you are a volunteer for the school community in any capacity (i.e. coach, parent driver for sports, 
chaperoning), it is required that you have a current Criminal Record Check on file. We have simplified this 
process by making it available online. Once approved, they are valid for 5 years. Please contact the school 
office for more information.  

 

INDIGENOUS EDUCATION 
Click here to view the February newsletter from our Indigenous Education Department. 

 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 

There is lots going on in the community. For information on various events, head on over to the Community 
page on our district website. We do post what we feel is relevant to our high schoolers, but there is so much 
more!  

https://www.sd69.bc.ca/Community69/Pages/default.aspx#/= 

 

mailto:kssparentgrad@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1571449010070445/?rdid=32WRwe2TxJCoXp56&share_url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fshare%2FhwZXjPH4gvVNDCuu%2F
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1571449010070445/?rdid=32WRwe2TxJCoXp56&share_url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fshare%2FhwZXjPH4gvVNDCuu%2F
https://www.instagram.com/kss.grad.parents_2025/?igsh=MXc5a3luMWpnamVmZA%3D%3D
https://www.instagram.com/kss.grad.parents_2025/?igsh=MXc5a3luMWpnamVmZA%3D%3D
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
https://secure.smore.com/n/em81n
https://www.sd69.bc.ca/Community69/Pages/default.aspx#/=


 
Understanding and Guiding Youth in Online Gaming, March 5, 2025 from 10:30 am – 12:00 pm PST.  

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 

Targeted participants: Parents, caregivers, educators and civil society organizations.  

Participants will be able to ask questions during the event. Please be advised that this event may be recorded. 

  

For any questions about the event, please do not hesitate to email Public Safety Canada at: 
onlinecseeseenligne@ps-sp.gc.ca. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ez4nDw3MR127p-JeUntzow#/registration


 
 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 



 



 


